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US.Department Ohio Division : 200 North High Street

of Transporiation _ _ ' Room 328

Federal Highway Columbus, Ohio 43215

Administration February 9, 2009 614-280-6896
614-280-6876 Fax

. e . Ohio. FHWA@fhwa.dot.gov
Director Jolene M. Molitoris

Ohio Department of Transportation In Reply Refer To:
1980 West Broad Street HEO-OH
Columbus, OH 43223

Subject: ATH-33/50-15.05/11.46, PID 21904, Design Exception

Dear Director Molitoris:

We have completed our review of the design exception for ATH-33/50-15.05/ 11.46, PID
21904, dated February 2, 2009. The design exception for horizontal alignment, stopping sight

distance, and superelevation is approved.

If you have any questions or comments, please fee] free to contact Andy Blalock, Senior
Transportation Engineer at (614) 280-6823 or Andy.Blalock@fhwa.dot. gov.
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For: Dennis A, Decker T
Division Administrator
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